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Dear Committee members, 
 
I am writing to indicate my full and strong support for marriage equality for same-sex couples. I believe 
that now is the time to finally update our legislation in regards to this area. It is clearly outdated and not 
fulfilling the needs of citizens. In the name or equality, fairness, laicity, and simple human compassion, I 
feel that marriage equality is necessary and in keeping with Australia's values. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 


